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The Field, 249 Neasden Lane, NW10 1QG

Hi Camila,

This is Susana from Brent
Council’s licensing team. We
have had further complaints
that you have been opening for
business despite their being a
national lockdown.

| will need CCTV footage in
relation to the following dates
copied onto a USB stick.

- 16th January 2021 -
23.00-23.35hrs

- 17th January 2021 -
20.00-21.15hrs

Please download this and have
it ready for me to collect on
Wednesday 27th January 2021
at 1.30pm. | will meet you at the
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entrance of The Field.
Please confirm receipt of this
text message.
Kind regards
Susana

Please ensure the CCTV you
download covers the bar/
seating area and the rear of the
premises where the fire exit is.

Kind regards
Susana

Thank you for your message of
today

Look forward to seeing you on
the 27th.

Regards

Camilla

Text message sent to DPS on 25™ January 2021 and reply received from DPS
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